Honor Flight Personnel, May 11, 2017

Enclosed is a bank check for $6,581.04 and 17
personal checks that total $1,025.00, with both
amounts totaling $7,606.04. This donation is from the
Never Forgotten Honor Flight Raffle. The raffle will
start Thursday July 6, 2017 thru the next 21 Thursdays
thereafter, drawing a gun each week and 3 special
drawings, one on September 11 (Patriots Day) and
two November 11 (Veterans Day).

Please cash the checks as soon as possible as | have
been holding on to some for approximately 45 days.

If you have any questions please let me know.

Jerry Otterholt

10368 Lylas road
Tomahawk, WI. 54487

715-966-6641




